
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

June 2, 2023 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

   

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

The Albany County ARPA Executive Committee is requesting authorization to award funding to 

the Capital Region Workforce Development Board for the provision of On-the-Job training 

funding in Albany County. The Executive Committee approved the provision of $1,000,000 in 

ARPA funding on June, 2, 2023. The Workforce Development Board currently runs an On-the-

Job training program in Albany County that provides companies with a 50 percent match for 

training that they provide to new or existing workers.  

 

The intent of this contract is to utilize ARPA funding to supplement the existing program and 

provide additional training opportunities in Albany County to support our companies and 

workforce. Funding will help companies address challenges they face in hiring individuals with 

needed skills while simultaneously providing workers with the skills they need to succeed in 

today’s economy. The Workforce Development Board will be administering this program on the 

County’s behalf and therefore will be considered a subrecipient of County ARPA funds. Up to 10 

percent of the award may be utilized for administrative costs.      

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 
 

cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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